
Wolfpack Family,

I am the very proud principal of Newell Elementary. Teaching and learning is my

passion. I am excited because you chose to include Newell in your child’s educational

journey.  Newell is not just where I work, but what I treasure. Each day of teaching and

learning is personal for me.  Every system in place is designed with the safety, education,

and care of your child in mind.  It is my mission to visit each classroom a few times each

week. 

      Please feel free to contact me through email at kyerrao.oglesby@cms.k12.nc.us or

contact me by phone at 980-384-0003. I am excited to be a part of the Wolfpack!

Your Teaching and Learning Partner, 

 from Dr. Oglesby

Dr. Oglesby,
Principal
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